
Council – 9th January 2012 
 
 
Appointment to outside bodies – Walsall Adult and Community 
College governing body 
 
 
Report detail 
 
Cabinet on 9th November 2011 received a report informing them that that the governing 
body of Walsall Adult and Community College had commissioned and completed an 
independent review of its governance arrangements. 
 
At the meeting of the governing body held on 20th September 2011, it was resolved that 
the findings and recommendations of the review be reported to Cabinet.  The changes 
proposed are to support the college to adopt national best practice in governance as 
part of the college plans to achieve outstanding Ofsted assessment and national 
Beacon status. 
 
The Cabinet on 9th November 2011 approved the revised governance arrangements 
and in turn resolved to recommend to Council that three Walsall Council representatives 
be appointed to the new board. 
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